
Vegreville Tourism Advisory Board Vacancies 

The Vegreville Tourism Advisory Board exists to provide 

advice, guidance, and recommendations to the Council of the 

Town of Vegreville in areas that can benefit the overall 

tourism prosperity of the Town of Vegreville, the Town of 

Mundare and the County of Minburn.  

One of the main purposes of the VTAB board is to heighten 

the region’s profile as a tourism destination by reviewing 

any external local tourism development opportunities and 

provide advice and recommendations to Town Council on 

these opportunities.  

The Vegreville Tourism Advisory Board meets a minimum of 

eight (8) times per year. 

Individuals interested in being a Vegreville Tourism Advisory 
Board member are invited to contact the Town of Vegreville's 

Tourism Coordinator at: 

Email: mgladys@vegreville.com 

Phone: 780-603-0093
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